


June 30, 2021
Mayor John Tory
City of Toronto

Dear Mayor Tory,

I hope this letter finds you well, and would like to thank you for your continuous
support in our friendship city partnership. I am thrilled to celebrate the 30th anniversary

of the friendship between the City of Sagamihara and the City of Toronto.

Our friendship evolved over the years. It started with bidirectional visits between the
mayors, councillors, and city officials to better understand each other. We worked with
each other to make students exchange possible. Sagamihara invited Toronto students to
participate in the Youth Space Summit hosted by Sagamihara with the help of Toronto.
Sagamihara and Toronto also made Sagamihara Swimming Association and Swim
Ontario’s annual exchange visits possible. The friendship also evolved into cooperation
in economic development, including Sagamihara’s participation in Collision and City

Symposiums hosted by Toronto.

I am excited about deepening our friendship further and elevating it to the next stage
and look forward to our continuous collaboration. I hope to meet you when we
overcome COVID-19. I wish you and the city of Toronto a prosperous future.

Sincerely yours,

Kentaro Motomura

Mayor, City of Sagamihara
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